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Thank you (to parents/carers of our Year 2 children) for attending the Beaumanor Hall 
information meeting on Wednesday evening – we hope you found this useful. If you were unable 
to come, you should have received an information pack via your child. Please let me know if this 
has not made it home!! We would appreciate it if you could complete and return the EV4 medical 
form as soon as possible. All children should have given you a revised kit list (this did not 
print out clearly on the original forms) 
Parents/carers of our Year 1 children will receive information about the day visit next 
week. 
 
The children have enjoyed a range of activities this week, including some beautiful writing and 
artwork that they completed with Mrs Marston on Monday afternoon. This was because I took 
67 Year 5 and 6 children to the annual Young Voices concert in Birmingham – an experience you 
child can enjoy when they are older! 
 
As promised, there are now photographs on the class page of the school website of your 
children sitting on our new beanbags if you would like to take a look! 
 
Maths: 
Year 2: The children have started a short unit of work on statistics. This week, they have 
created and interpreted a range of tally charts and pictograms. From these, they have been 
able to ask and answer questions about the information that is represented. 
Year 1: The children have continued their unit on place value to 20. They have compared and 
ordered groups of objects and numbers in a variety of representations using the greater than, 
less than and equal to symbols.  
 
Homework: 
In addition to regular reading and learning spellings/phonic patterns, I would like the children 
to have a go at the attached reading comprehension. Each child has a copy that is appropriate 
for them. 
 
Indoor P.E. continues to take place on Tuesday afternoons and outdoor cricket is on the school 
playground on Friday mornings – so far we have been lucky with the weather for this!! 
 
Many thanks, 
  
Mrs D. Gilbey 
 
 
	


